
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 25, 2013 
 

Item 56, Report No. 32, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan on June 25, as follows: 
 
By approving the following recommendations in accordance with Communication C15, from the 
Commissioner of Community Services, dated June 25, 2013: 
 

1) That the four identified projects for the retrofitting of accessible swing systems be 
funded through the Parks Infrastructure Reserve in the amount of $96,145.00 in 
accordance with the descriptions and summary chart below; and 

 
2) That the inclusion of this matter on a Public Committee or Council agenda with 

respect to amending the capital budget identified as Budget Amendment - Funding 
for Accessible Swings is deemed sufficient notice pursuant to Section 2(1 )(c) of 
By-Law 394-2002. 

 
 
 
56 NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST FOR REPORT WITH RESPECT TO 
 FUNDING FOR ACCESSIBLE SWINGS 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That staff come back with a report to the Council meeting of June 25, 2013, to determine if 

there is sufficient funding available to cover the costs of installing accessible swings in 
four already identified parks and providing for the minimum accessibility standards as an 
interim measure until such time as each of these parks will be fully funded for the balance 
of the accessibility improvements in future budgets. 

 
The foregoing was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Iafrate. 
 
 


